I’'m a daughter of a family of numerous law enforcement officers. I've grown up understanding that guns , in the hands of criminals,
with always be reality. But I've also understood that we, as citizens of the United States of America, have not only a right, but a

necessity, to defend ourselves whenever possible.
This bill will make felons of law abiding citizens who simply want to do their utmost to defend themselves.

This is an attack on the 2nd Amendment of the United States . Please STOP this bill from moving forward and taking away
Oregonians rights to defend themselves.



